



Global Compact Office United Nations New York NY, USA

12 February 2019

Dear Stakeholders

Request for Adjustment for Communication on Progress

We acknowledge that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP), that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support to the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions regarding the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

The next COP deadline for Automotive Management Services (AMS) is on the 15th of February 2019, and for the first time AMS is submitting an advanced level COP. AMS publishes our financial figures for FY 2018 on the 30th of March 2019, and therefore it is not possible to share and post our COP before that date.

We hereby request an adjustment of our COP period to enable the alignment of our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline. We appeal to please have our COP deadline adjusted to 05 April 2019.

Kind Regards

Shannon Naude Group HR Director AMS Mission Sustainment FZE